51 HAMILTON ROAD,
OXFORD.

18th June, 1962.

Dear Brian,

Many thanks for the circulars. and I return the slip - I want to stay in Pembroke with the rest of you (Brigitte will still be away). I shall be staying in Ch.Ch. for the Hispanists' conference. & hope that they will let us stay on for the night of the 11th -- or else that Pembroke will let us come a night early ! People wouldn't welcome two moves. I am rather relieved that you don't want a paper -- the programme looks excellent, & I am particularly glad that we shall have P.Batllori. No, I hadn't had any circulars (not even the first) -- I wonder if our names have got dropped off the members' list? Yet I am fairly sure that I paid up last time that I was asked to do so !

A reveure,